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Abstract: The practice innovation of inner-party political culture is the inevitable requirement of 
the party's development, our party is an advanced political party, in the process of the party's 
development and growth, we should always adhere to the party's political and cultural practice, use 
the new era of socialism with Chinese characteristics to guide the party's development direction, 
rally the party members, promote the party's unity, improve the party's leadership over the 
development of the country, and realize the great national rejuvenation under the leadership of the 
Communist Party of China. Through the study of the practical innovation path of inner-party 
political culture, this paper aims to provide positive ideas for the construction of inner-party 
political culture, adhere to the scientific development view and innovative thinking, make the inner-
party political culture play the core value, not forget the original ideals and aspirations, keep in 
mind the mission, and construct the political development system of the state and nation. 

1. Introduction 
The inner-party political culture contains the political and cultural concepts of seeking truth from 

facts, hard struggle, honesty and integrity, and is an important part of inner-party politics. The 
party's development and progress is continuous, in the process of inner-party political culture 
practice, we should be good at summing up work experience, deeply grasp the law of party culture 
development, analyze the law of inner-party political culture development, and promote the 
forward-looking of inner-party political culture. In carrying forward the inner-party political culture, 
we should recognize the test of the political environment that our party is facing, study and 
formulate a scientific political and cultural practice innovation path, create a positive political and 
cultural atmosphere within the party, stimulate the cohesion of the party, realize the good political 
life of the people, and make the inner-party political culture play a greater value. 

2. Persevere in the Inheritance and Innovation of Existing Cultural Achievements 
2.1.  Innovation of Political and Cultural Foundations for Carrying on Chinese Excellent 
Traditional Culture 

Chinese traditional culture has a history of civilization for thousands of years and is a solid 
foundation of political culture. The essence of Chinese traditional culture embodies the 
crystallization of national wisdom and is the ideological treasure of political culture within the Party. 
The patriotic feelings in the traditional culture are the eternal belief of the Chinese Communists, the 
revolutionary basis of the Chinese Communists, and also cultivate the revolutionary firm will of the 
Party members. In the process of the party's political and cultural practice innovation, we should 
deeply explore and understand the connotation of excellent traditional culture, take the 
revolutionary ideology and culture as the guide to select and hire party members and cadres, 
combine the traditional culture with the contemporary political situation, and practice the political 
and cultural concept of constructing the human destiny community. 

2.2.  Innovation of Political and Cultural Sources for Promoting Red Characteristics and 
Revolutionary Culture 

In the course of the modern communist revolution, the people's revolution under the leadership 
of the Communist Party of China achieved great victory and formed a unique red spirit. Under the 
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guidance of the revolutionary culture of firm belief, hard struggle and seeking truth from facts, the 
arduous political development has been carried out, and the spirit of Jinggangshan, Yan'an and 
Long March have been formed, and the formation of these political cultures has also reflected the 
importance attached by the inner-party revolution to the cultural spirit. In the construction of 
socialism with Chinese characteristics, the new generation of Chinese people adhere to the spirit of 
the revolutionary forebears, work hard to learn cultural skills, and play a mainstay role in the 
process of social construction. The party's political culture should always have the advanced nature, 
carry on the innovation of the source of political culture while the development of the times, keep 
the advanced nature and enterprising nature of the party, and better inherit and carry forward the red 
spirit of the Communist Party. 

 
Figure 1 Revolutionary culture in the political culture of the party 

2.3.  Developing Socialist Advanced Culture Practice Political Culture Subject Innovation 
In the process of socialist cultural construction, different cultural forms, such as political culture, 

social culture and ecological culture, have been formed according to the characteristics of culture, 
among which political culture is the cultural connotation gradually formed by the Party in its 
construction and development. In the process of building socialism with Chinese characteristics, the 
party's political and cultural practice should hold high the banner, expand its international influence 
and make the world realize the superiority of socialist culture[1]. In the inner-party political and 
cultural practice innovation, we should stimulate national vitality, promote cultural innovation and 
development, and realize the innovation of cultural subject under the guidance of socialist core 
value culture. 

3. Strengthening the Construction and Innovation of the Political and Cultural Practice 
Environment within the Party 
3.1.  Improving the Internal Environment for Political and Cultural Development Within the 
Party 

In the practice of inner-party political culture, we should strengthen the construction of 
environment, emphasize the cultural leading position of marxism and mao zedong in the 
improvement of internal environment, and use political culture to improve the ideological level and 
the binding force of action of party members and cadres. Strengthening the building of a clean and 
honest party style in the construction of political culture, taking the high political belief as the life 
guidance of the Communist Party members, and improving the political identification ability of the 
Party members and cadres can make a comprehensive and effective analysis of the increasingly 
complex international environment and political situation. Using the inner-party political culture to 
cultivate the political sensitivity and accurate foresight of the Party members and cadres can apply 
the political and cultural ability to the daily work[2]. It is also necessary to constantly improve the 
rules and regulations within the Party, establish a mechanism of checks and balances and 
supervision, and ensure the orderly development of inner-party work from various levels and angles. 
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3.2.  Purify the External Environment of the Party's Political and Cultural Development 
The inner-party political culture also has to face the increasingly complex external environment, 

with the improvement of the degree of international integration, western thought has gradually 
penetrated into the domestic cultural environment. This requires Party members and cadres to have 
solid political and cultural literacy, be able to actively use Marxist ideas for dialectical 
understanding in the face of different ideological forms, resolutely and resolutely resist all kinds of 
erroneous ideas and decadent cultures, discard their dross and extract their essence, persist in 
combining criticism with self-criticism, improve the inner-party supervision system and purify the 
external environment for the party's political and cultural construction. In purifying the inner-party 
cultural environment, we should actively use advanced scientific and technological means to build a 
political and cultural network, and use Marxist positions, viewpoints and methods to carry out the 
rectification of the political environment, so as to make the decadent ideology and culture invisible 
and improve the purification level of the inner-party political and cultural environment. 

 
Figure 2 Improving the purification level of the political and cultural environment within the party 

4. Attention to the Construction and Innovation of the Main Body of Political and Cultural 
Practice within the Party 

In the construction of inner-party political culture, we should attach importance to the main role 
of party members and cadres and party organizations, and improve the healthy development of 
inner-party political culture by strengthening the cohesion and innovation of the main body. Party 
and government organizations and departments at all levels should play a leading role in the 
construction of the main body of the Party, and promote party organizations and party members at 
all levels to conscientiously implement the Party's various rules and regulations. In the construction 
of the main body of political culture within the Party, we should strengthen propaganda, and make 
the political culture achieve comprehensive coverage by establishing the political culture platform. 
The political and cultural work within the Party cannot be carried out without the efforts of the 
Party members and cadres. In order to improve the effectiveness and accuracy of the work, it is 
necessary to carry out the supervisory function of the discipline Inspection Commission so that the 
Party members and cadres can play their initiative and sense of ownership in the construction of 
political culture and promote the effect of the construction of political culture within the Party[3]. In 
the practice of inner-party politics and culture, we should attach importance to the establishment of 
feedback mechanism and incentive mechanism, and party members and cadres will form new ideas 
and methods for inner-party political and cultural work through the accumulation and reflection of 
experience in the long-term political work. In order to encourage the enthusiasm of the Party 
members and cadres, we should establish and perfect the incentive mechanism, commend the 
outstanding Party members and cadres, and arouse the enthusiasm and creativity of the Party 
members and cadres in the construction of the main body of political culture within the Party. 
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Figure 3 Political and cultural construction in the new situation 

5. Strengthening the Construction and Innovation of the Political and Cultural Practice 
Carrier within the Party 

We should also pay attention to the construction of cultural carrier in the practice of inner-party 
political culture, which is an important channel for Party members and cadres to accept and enhance 
their political and cultural literacy. In the practice of inner-party political culture, through the 
construction of education platform, it provides a broader study space for party members and cadres. 
At present, our country's political culture education carrier is mainly the party school, the education 
base and so on, along with the party political culture innovation development, also should use the 
information technology to carry on the network education carrier construction, enables the party 
member cadre to obtain the political culture content anytime and anywhere. We should give full 
play to the propaganda and guidance role of the Party newspaper and the media in the construction 
of the political and cultural carrier, and make use of the two-pronged online and offline mode to 
actively and effectively carry out the inner-party political and cultural propaganda and education. In 
addition to education and propaganda, the construction of the political and cultural carrier within 
the Party also includes the construction of the standard carrier of system[4]. In the construction of 
the system carrier, the system framework of the party's political culture should be determined first, 
and then the contents of the political culture should be refined in the system framework, so that the 
party members and cadres can make clear their own code of conduct and the values that should be 
possessed. The system carrier can also improve the work supervision ability of party members, 
effectively strengthen the punishment mechanism in the all-round supervision system built by 
relying on the system carrier, demand the behavior of party members and cadres by rigid standards, 
maintain the political and cultural environment within the party, firmly resist the behavior of 
corrupt party style, and maintain the seriousness and stability of the party's political and cultural 
construction. Party organizations should strengthen the construction of discourse right in the 
construction of political and cultural carriers, firmly grasp the direction of inner-party political 
culture, innovate the ways and methods of inner-party political and cultural activities, and create a 
good cultural atmosphere for the broad masses of party members and cadres. 

6. Conclusion 
In the process of socialist construction, the practice innovation of inner-party political culture is 

an inevitable trend. Our Party is an advanced Party and will surely be left in the flood of history. In 
the course of the development of socialism with Chinese characteristics, party organizations and 
party members and cadres should recognize their responsibilities of the times, persevere in the 
inheritance and innovation of existing cultural achievements, vigorously strengthen the construction 
and innovation of the party's political and cultural practice environment, attach importance to the 
construction and innovation of the main body of inner-party political and cultural practice, 
strengthen the construction and innovation of the inner-party political and cultural practice carrier, 
and make the inner-party political culture glow with new vitality. In the exploration of inner-party 
political and cultural practice, we should always firmly focus on Marxist theory, fully understand 
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the spirit of the Nineteenth National Congress of the Party under the inspiration of the new era, 
adhere to the road of innovation and development of inner-party political culture, and better play the 
role of revolutionary value and social construction of the Party. 
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